
 

About these works  

As part of the power infrastructure 
improvements associated with the Brisbane 
Road Upgrade, the contractor will be 
undertaking urgent works tomorrow evening, 
Thursday 14 October from 6pm to 6am. 
 
These works will involve relocating electrical 
conduits underneath and across Brisbane Road 
near Kapala Street, Mooloolaba. 
 
Access will remain available to local homes and 
businesses. Traffic flow will be maintained along 
Brisbane Road. 
 
Please see the map below for the location of 
these works.  
 

 
Figure 1 Location of urgent electrical works 

 

 

 

 

 

What to expect during these works? 

The road surface will be cut and a trench dug 
across Brisbane Road. A sucker truck will 
vacuum material out of the trench. Electrical 
conduits will be installed and the trench 
backfilled. 
 
Nearby residents and businesses can expect 
intermittent, medium level noise including the 
operation of heavy machinery. Where possible 
noisier works will be undertaken prior to 
midnight. 

Temporary alternative pedestrian pathways will 
be in place as required. 

No power outages are expected. 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions  
 
Traffic flow will be retained along Brisbane Road 
and Kapala Street. Traffic control will be in 
attendance. 
 
The TransLink bus stops on Brisbane Road 
adjacent to the Mooloolaba Bowls Club and 
Mooloolaba Central Motel (stops #301698 and 
#301699 – Routes 600, 611 and 615) will 
remain operational. 

Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or 
email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
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Brisbane Road Upgrade 
Stage 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 

 

Project number: H3747 

 
Energex conduit works 
Brisbane Road, near Kapala Street 
Thursday 14 October, 6pm – 6am 
All works weather and site conditions permitting  
 


